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9th May 2018 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
What’s on this week and next: 
 

Wednesday 9th May Swimming lesson 

Thursday 10th May Y5/6 Chill Out Club with Mrs Wood at lunch 

Friday 11th May Golden Mile Club at lunch 
Y5/6 PE lesson with York Schools Sports Partnership 
KS2 Tchoukball Club with Premier Sport 3.15-4.15pm 
KS1 club with York Schools Sports Partnership until 4.15pm 

Sunday 13th May School Spring Tidy Up. All welcome 

 

Monday 14th May Y6 SATs week. Good luck all! 
Y1-3 Multisports  with Premier Sport 3.05-4.15pm 

Tuesday 15th May Y3/4 Class Assembly 2.30pm 
R/KS1 Mindful Colouring Club with Mrs Walton 

Wednesday 16th May Swimming am 
Open The Book 

Thursday 17th May Y5/6 Chill Out Club with Mrs Wood at lunch 

Friday 18th May Archbishop of York Junior School and Y5/6 social/cricket on field pm 
Golden Mile Club at lunch 
Y5/6 PE lesson with Mr Davies from York School Sports Partnership 
KS2 Tchoukball Club with Premier Sport 3.15-4.15pm 
KS1 club with York Schools Sports Partnership until 4.15pm 

Celebrations 
Certificates were awarded as follows: 

 Bella, in Reception, for trying very hard with her phonics 
 Tom, in Y1, for great concentration in reading, especially in paired reading with his Y5 

buddy 

 Will Barton, in Y2, for super writing of non-chronological reports about how to plant a 

flower 

 Sam, in Y4, for super work on fronted adverbials 

 Amy, in Y5, for always making the right choices and for being kind and helpful 

 Christopher, in Y6, for working particularly well in the PE session with Mr Davies. 

Lots of children showed off trophies and medals from various sporting events, including Kiera 
and Penelope for gymnastics, Reuben, Barney, Sam C and Amy for Rugby and Barney, Will 
Bowker, Florence and Eli for football. Wow! 
15 bronze certificates and 1 silver certificate were awarded for Mathletics.  
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Church weekend Reminder 
Please bring donations of any jewellery beginning with the letter B, such as bangles, 
bracelets, beads etc. to the school office or give them to Lynn or Kevin Anderson.  
 
Friends of Naburn  
We are holding a ‘School Grounds Tidy Up’ on Sunday 13th May from 10.30am until 1pm. Main 
jobs include gardening and sanding and varnishing two benches. Please try to come along for 
some or all of the time. Children are welcome and can either help with the less manual jobs or 
childcare will be offered off site at the field. They will not be allowed to play in the playground 
or on the equipment as there will be no-one to supervise. Refreshments will be provided. 
At some point in the future, our railings need a good lick of paint, but this is a more time 
consuming job and therefore won’t be included on Sunday. If you would be able to help with 
this on a different day, let the school office know. 
 
Don’t forget the Family Fun Day on Saturday 30th June, from 12 until 4pm. More details to 
follow. 
 
At Naburn Gala on 7th July from 1.30 – 4pm, the Friends of Naburn would usually run a stall 
(chocolate tombola?). Quite a few of our families are away that weekend, but it would be 
good to still take part. Let Sarah Edmondson know if you are free to help. 
 
The next meeting will be on Monday 4th June at 3.15pm. 
 
Hedgehog Awareness Event 
Thankyou to everyone who entered the competition linked to the Hedgehog Awareness Event 
last weekend. The standard of entries was very high and it was tricky to choose the winners. 
Members of the Stillingfleet Hedgehog Awareness Group judged and decided that Annabel 
would win the first prize of a hedgehog feeding station. Erin won second prize of a parcel of 
hedgehog goodies and Gemma won third prize, which was some hedgehog stickers. Well 
done everyone who entered and to School Council and Mrs Jackson for organising the 
competition. If anyone is interested in fostering healthy hedgehogs, let the office know and 
we can give you more information. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Christison 
Headteacher  


